
After two years, the WIFI project
came to an end.
During those two years, the project
consortium had the opportunity of
fruitful exchange of experience,
collaboration and hard work.
By the end of those two years, the
project had successfully met its
goals of fighting against illiteracy
using innovative new approaches.
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More precisely, the project succeeded to:
• Identify literacy skills that are most
required in the European labour market.
• Identify work places that better suit the
skills and competences of the project’s
target group to facilitate its integration
into the European labour market.
• Design and implement four types of
workshops through which the target
group can better enhance its literacy
skills in an interactive and engaging
learning environment.
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The project started in November
2021 and came to an end in
October 2023. 
It gathers 5 partners from
Europe, representing the
following organisations:
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For more information about the
project, you just have to click on the

following link:
https://wifi.projectlibrary.eu/ 
You can also check the project’s
LinkedIn page: “WIFI project”
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